Delta Kappa Gamma Holds September Meeting

The Beta Chi Chapter of the Delta Kappa Gamma Society International held its September meeting on the 12th at 5:00 p.m. at the Catahoula Parish School Board Office.  Delta Kappa Gamma (ΔΚΓ) Society was founded in 1929 as a medium through which women leaders in education might gain recognition.  ΔΚΓ works to unite women educators of the world in a genuine spiritual fellowship and honors those who have given or who evidence a potential for distinctive service in any field of education.


This meeting was called to order by President Linda Edwards.    Mrs. Una Paul led the devotional entitled “The Blessings of Work”.  The message of the devotional was that good attitudes, habits, and skills are learned through successful work experiences.  Treasurer Tia Neal then read the financial report.

President Edwards addressed the concerns of old and new business which included adopting and operating a Beta Chi website for our chapter.  Beta Chi also received a “thank you” note from the recipient of our scholarship, Melanie McLendon.  We appreciate her thoughtfulness very much!  A $100 donation was also given to our chapter, and we are very grateful for that as well! The meeting was then adjourned by President Linda Edwards.

Hostesses for the evening were Mrs. Linda Neal, Dr. Gwile Freeman and Mrs. Tia Neal. Thank you ladies for the lovely refreshments!  They were delightful!  Congratulations to Mrs. Una Paul for winning the door prize.   Also, ΔΚΓ would like to say, “Thank you” to the Catahoula Parish School Board for the use of its facility.  
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